
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of the contract 
between Shiloh Treatment Center and Pasadena 
Independent School District in the amount of 
$528,111.45. 

BACKGROUND: Harris County Department of Education provides 
education services to students with behavioral needs 
that cannot be met in the district. This agreement 
includes tuition and education services for 6 students for 
the 2024/25 school year. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: $528,111.45 local funds

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of the contract between   
Shiloh Treatment Center and Pasadena Independent 
School District in the amount of $528,111.45.

CABINET MEMBER: Toni Lopez

CONTACT PERSON: Michelle LeBleu

BOARD MEETING DATE: July 8, 2024


